Debra Thompson

From:

Mark Jensen <fvtwilight39094@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, March 07, 2016 5:20 PM

To:

Debra Thompson

Subject:

Fwd: Planning Commission open seat.

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Harold Medalen < haroldmedalen@gmail.com >

Date: Monday, March 7, 2016

Subject: Planning Commission open seat. To: mayorjensen@petersburgak.gov

Mr. Mayor,

I am interested in serving on the Planning Commission. I served on it for most of the 1980s, so it is familiar to me.

My work schedule keeps me out of town for parts of the year, so I may not be the ideal person for the job, but when it comes to these boards and commissions, I think that a seat that is occupied some of the time is better than one that's empty all of the time. If I am appointed, I will make every effort to attend meetings while still earning a living.

Sincerely, Harold Medalen

907-518-0506